
Driffield and Wolds Weekly Ukraine Appeal 

 

Following the devasting developments in Eastern Europe we are supporting 

the collection for the Ukraine which is being run by Driffield and Wolds 

Weekly.  The paper is appealing to local people for donations for the many 

Ukrainian refugees leaving for Poland, Romania and Moldova to help where we 

can.  Any contributions of the products below would be greatly appreciated, 

however small.  You can bring your donations to school on Thursday 10th and 

Friday 11th March as the Driffield and Wolds Weekly will be picking up our 

collection at 2pm on Friday 11th March.  Any donations after Friday can be 

taken to the Driffield and Wolds Weekly office until 5pm on Tuesday 15th 

March.  Many thanks for your support. 

Donations can include: 

Nappies 
Milk Formula                  
First Aid Kits                 
Shampoo                   
Toothbrushes           
Tinned food                     
Medicines                    
Bandages                      
Children’s clothing        
Thermal clothing 
Sanitary towels 
Hairbrushes 
Towels 
Foil survival blankets 
Crayons 
Colouring books 
 

 


